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In October 1997, AFII undertook to produce non-Han character charts and name tables for the second edition of ISO/IEC 10646-1. One of the important goals was to work with the Unicode Consortium to strengthen the synchronization between the Unicode Standard and 10646 by utilizing the same input (softcopy of character names list) and fonts.

In July 1998, AFII delivered a first review draft for the second edition of the character and name tables for ISO-10646 (not including the Unified CJK Ideographs or CJK Extension A).

This draft matched the then available character repertoire, and included fonts for all scripts, except a small set of Yi radicals plus a few recently encoded characters in other scripts.

The review draft was distributed to the editors and contributing editors of ISO/IEC JTC1/SC2/WG2 as well as to AFII board members and a copy was made available to attendees at the meeting #35 of WG2 in London, from the 21st to the 25th of September.

Delegates were asked to comment and several minor fixes to the layout were accepted and implemented. A number of suggestions to improve the font suite are being investigated at this time. At this stage, the layout and formatting software is now largely feature complete for the purpose of printing the standard in the ISO format. Some work remains to remove error prone manual steps in the production process. 

In conjunction with the Unicode Consortium, AFII is building a font suite that will cover all characters in 10646-1, including recent additions still being balloted.

At the London meeting, WG2 added several hundred additional characters and rearranged the Yi script, invalidating the available font. At the time of this writing, the full set of character names for the additions has become available Several font vendors, the Unicode Consortium, and national bodies have promised free fonts, or updates of existing fonts for these scripts. 

AFII anticipates having all the work from the meeting #35 changes incorporated well before meeting #36, so that a complete final draft can be created as soon as the repertoire for the second edition is finalized as result of the upcoming WG2 meeting in Fukuoka.
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